
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of October 2, 2023 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

October  
Thu 10/5 Picture Day – DMS 
Fri 10/6 Spirit Fridays Start 
Wed 10/11 Picture Day – CRS 
Thu 10/12 Art Cards Due 
Thu 10/12 Picture Day – LLE 
Thu 10/12 Me & My – PreK, CRS, 5pm 
Tue 10/17 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Wed 10/18 No Homework Night Fundraiser, Andiamo’s 
Thu 10/19 PTO Fall Social, Gerry’s Place in Norwood 
Wed 10/25  CRS/LLE Book Fair 
Thu 10/26 CRS/LLE Book Fair 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 

Updates to some of our CRS/LLE programs 
from our School Administration: 

– there will no longer be a lunch parent 
program at CRS 
– the library parent program at CRS and LLE 
will be modified, more details to follow! 

 
Don’t forget to pick up your PTO Fall Social 
tickets on Membership Toolkit! 

 
 

We encourage everyone to join the Demarest 
PTO! New members can purchase membership 
at demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 

To access the PTO Directory and the Store, go to 
the App Store and download the Membership 
Toolkit app. 
 

 

Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook at 
Demarest PTO and follow us on Instagram at 
demarestpto. 

 

                                            
 
 

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Happy October, Demarest Families! If you are wondering what 
that shiny ball in the sky is…it’s the sun! So nice to have it back 
this week! 
 

Today kicks off our annual Week of Respect! If you missed the 
emails on this, please check out the flyers below. There are a 
lot of fun ways for students at all 3 schools to participate and 
help to support a safe and accepting learning environment. 
 

CRS and LLE parents, check your student’s backpack. Art Cards 
are coming home and they are always a highlight. Don’t miss 
out on the opportunity to own your child’s art – in greeting 
card form. The greeting cards come in super handy for birthday 
invitations, thank you notes, and as holiday greeting cards. 
Please send them back with payment by October 12th. 
 

Pre-K parents, are you ready to SPARKLE with your little 
ones?!? The Pre-K Me and My Dance is coming up in JUST a 
couple weeks. Tickets are now available for purchase on 
Membership Toolkit. The flyer is in this newsletter so don’t 
delay - purchase today! 
 

With all the happenings around town this month, don’t miss 
out on your chance to get some new Spirit Wear swag for you 
and your family! All the NEW styles drop this coming Friday, 
10/6. Be on the lookout for the email with the link to make 
your purchase. 
 

The PTO Fall Social is just a few weeks away! Join us at Gerry’s 
Place in Norwood on Thursday, October 19th to celebrate and 
mingle with other Demarest parents. You are all in for a great 
night, with food, drinks, a raffle, and live music by Demarest’s 
very own Ray Greiche. Treat yourself! Buy your tickets NOW, 
on Membership Toolkit, as they will NOT be sold at the door. 
We can’t wait to see you there! Tickets must be purchased in 
advance. 
 

Please volunteer and get involved, the PTO welcomes you! 
 

Batool & Lauren 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents 
president@demarestpto.org 
 
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 

 



                                                                                                                             
DEMAREST PTO NEWS 

 

 
 

 
Wear your Spirit Wear 
items or school colors 
every Friday to get 
points for the week! 
 

 

 
 

 

 
The annual PTO Art Cards Fundraiser has started for our 
CRS and LLE students! Your children have created 
beautiful artwork in art class, which will be printed into 
notecards and/or keepsakes for you to order. We are also 
offering My Masterpiece – a larger, matted version of 
your child’s artwork. The deadline to return the art packet 
is Thursday, 10/12. Checks should be made out to 
Demarest PTO. 
 

 
 



                                                                                                                             
DEMAREST PTO NEWS – Cont’d 

 

 
 
 
 

Access to Membership Toolkit 
Directory is now open for the 2023-
2024 school year! PTO Membership 
includes eligibility for After School 
Enrichment Program, PTO Committee 
positions, and more. Discounted 

admission is also available to members for certain PTO-
sponsored events. Additionally, members can access 
our online directory of PTO member families. Be sure to 
purchase your  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Please note that we are exclusively using 
membership toolkit at this time. Go to 
demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com 
for all the latest PTO-related info! 
 

 
 

 
The best way to contact us is by emailing  
president@demarestpto.org. We may not get to any 
other form of communication (such as Facebook 
Messenger) on a timely basis. If you are interested in 
submitting news for the newsletter, please email 
ptonews@demarestpto.org by Friday of each week. 

 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
Borough of Demarest 
SIGN UP for Demarest Mayor's weekly e-message! 
It is a great communication tool available to all 
Demarest residents. All you need to do is click the link 
below and simply enter your name and email, and you 
will begin receiving the Mayor's Message via email 
every Friday. His message includes all current borough 
news, and it keeps you updated and connected. 
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/xsSFtPu  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Help our Hungry Neighbors: Donate food for Dumont 
Food Pantry 
 
Next collection: Monday, October 2  
Drop Off: 8 John Street 
Wishlist: any meat or chicken, milk, eggs, butter, cheese, 
yogurt, cream cheese, coffee, tuna, penne/ziti, pasta 
sauce, tomato paste, honey, olive oil, vegetable oil, red 
wine vinegar & soy sauce 
 
Optional Sign up:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A4AA2EA1FB6-dumont#/ 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

 

 
 

 
 

 


